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16th March 2018 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Y3/4 residential trip 
The Y3/4 trip to Castleton is next week!  On Monday morning we are due to depart at 9am so 
please ensure you are on time. The lower hall doors will be open from half eight to drop off children 
and bags. Children need a packed lunch for Monday only; please ensure that you bring one if you 
have not already ordered one from school.  If you have put on the medical form that your child 
needs medication, please bring it labelled to hand to the class teacher. We are due to return at 
3.15pm on Tuesday. There will be no homework this week, other than spellings, times tables, 
SMIRFS and packing the overnight bag! 
 
Changes to clubs  
There will be no choir or Y6 booster sessions after school on Monday due to the Y3/4 residential.  
Additionally, both the Netball and Debating club have finished for this term.   
 
Friends of St Peters (FOSP) AGM 
All parents, carers and staff are invited to the Friends of St Peter’s, Annual General Meeting which 
is being held on Thursday 22nd March, at 8pm at All Bar One.  FOSP plays a vital part in the 
school and at the AGM it is your chance to hear and see how the funds you have helped to raise 
have been used for the benefit of the pupils at our school. The AGM is also an opportunity for you 
to elect the FOSP Committee who will represent FOSP over the next year.  This year, we will be 
electing a new chair, vice chair, secretary and treasurer as well as re-electing existing committee 
members and voting in new members.  If you would like to get involved with FOSP, by standing for 
one of these key positions or simply joining as a committee member, please contact FOSP Chair 
Sarah Byrne (sarah.w.byrne@gmail.com) before the AGM.  We’ll keep the formal part brief (no 
more than 30 minutes), followed by a fun social evening, finding out more about what you would 
like to see FOSP doing to help all our children.  
 
Admin Hours 
We are advertising a clerical post in the school office, further details are available on the North 
Yorkshire website, alternatively contact the office for an application form and details. 
 
Sport Relief  
Next Friday we will each be running a kilometre for Sport relief. The children will come to school in 
their PE kits to complete the Golden K and if possible, could you bring a donation of £1 to enter.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Julia Collins 
Headteacher 
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